
Short Term Education

 CNA Classes started 1/22/24.  They will be Monday and Wednesday 
from 5:30pm – 9:00pm.  We have 9 students attending the class.  Our 
CNA instructor committed to another CNA class in the Fall.

Goat Milk Soap Making Class one Monday a month.  This will continue 
in the Fall.

We have a welding instructor for next Fall.

And still planning an EMT class in the Fall.

We are looking for other once a month classes like the Goat Milk Soap 
class.

And are in discussions for a Culinary Food Safe class.

Scott Webb

Short Term Education Coordinator


